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Here are our key stats for the years 2015 to 2020. Note that statistics from the police were not available until 

2016 when a new system was implemented. 

 

 
 
Problems at the end of 2020 with the system used by the police to generate letters means 57 records were lost.  

 

2020 has been a very difficult year for SpeedWatch. We were unable to operate during the two lockdown 

periods, and the need for shielding and self isolation cut the number of available volunteers by more than half. 

Consequently we held CSW during just 7 months, with just 1/3rd of the amount of activity as 2019. 

 

Results in 2020 are very similar to those in 2018 and 2019 when we exclude the 40 mph locations. It is a little 

disappointing not to see any improvement over the past 3 years, but it may well be we have achieved as much 

as we can without some additional assistance. It would be interesting to see whether full adoption of the CSW 

online platform might help make a difference. 

 

 

 
  



This year, Sway Community SpeedWatch has been participating in a pilot using the Community SpeedWatch 

online database. The pilot began in September and is scheduled to run for 6 months. Due to lockdown 

restrictions we have so far had only 3 months experience. Using this platform has several benefits in that it 

provides basic training for volunteers, standard rules across SpeedWatch groups in different counties, helps 

with scheduling SpeedWatch sessions, provides lots of reports on the effectiveness of the groups, and can enable 

cross border cooperation between different police forces. There have been a few teething problems and it has 

meant changing some of our procedures, but generally this platform could help improve the effectiveness of 

SpeedWatch – something that our statistics for the past 3 years clearly indicate is necessary for SpeedWatch to 

continue to demonstrate improvements in driver behaviour. 

 

Here is a summary of the information held on the CSW online platform about our activities since September. 
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